
Hola chicos, 

Welcome to Spanish 4IB. I am looking forward to having you in my class next year. 

There are a lot of fun activities that we will be doing the following year and I am excited that you 

are going to be a part of it. 

 I have posted the summer assignment in Edmodo. The password is “b4mjfq”. The 

assignment will also be posted on the school website if you forget. If you have any questions 

during the summer, I will be checking my personal email frequently. You can email me at 

naogar02@yahoo.com or send me a text at (626) 290-2480. Make sure that you include your 

name and subject (ex: Spanish 4 with you name). Therefore, I know that it is not junk mail. 

Make sure that you log into Edmodo before the end of the school year. I will be sending 

any messages and reminders through Edmodo.  

 

Thank you and have a great summer!!! 

Mrs. Alvarez 

 

 


